
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: Letter of Comment FW: Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion, #EB-2019-0159
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 3:30:53 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Jim Sweetman 
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 7:37 PM
To: Jeff.Yurek@pc.ola.org; BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion, #EB-2019-0159

Madame / Sir,
I urge you to ensure that the OEB Review of Enbridge's Dawn Parkway Expansion includes both the upstream gas
extraction and the downstream consumption of the transported gas. A fully transparent, oral hearing will ensure that
the OEB is able to hear and consider the impacts of the requested Enbridge expansion in its entirety.

The construction of the expansion itself will generate considerable amounts of greenhouse gas, in addition to the
emissions from the extraction and consumption of the gas. The OEB must be completely informed as it seeks to
reach a decision consistent with our national emissions reduction target of 50% by 2030.

The precautionary principle states that the introduction of a new product or process whose ultimate effects are
disputed or unknown, should be resisted. The risks and consequences of continued hydrocarbon consumption need
not be faced given that we have so many alternative energy technologies available that do not generate greenhouse
gases.

We are now in a period of consequences; decisions we make - or do not make - and actions we take - or do not take -
will determine the fate of all life on earth.

Please enable and allow all voices to be heard by the OEB Review.
Please consider the project is evaluated from extraction to consumption.

Thank you.

Regards,
Jim Sweetman
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